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Ruth Adkins, Government and Community Relations

Dan Field, Executive Director, Community Health & External Affairs

Advancing Housing for Health: 

Donation of Land Parcel for Affordable Housing



We have invested over $15 million to date in Housing for Health partnerships 

across our Oregon/SW Washington service area
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Kaiser Permanente’s Housing for Health Strategy

Our mission: to provide high-quality, affordable health care 

and to improve the health of our members and the communities we serve



• Adjacent to Kaiser 

Permanente’s Interstate 

Medical Office campus

• Total 0.3 acres

• Appraised value $1.5 million (as 

of Sept. 2020)

• Donation contingent on PHB’s 

solicitation of a qualified 

nonprofit developer

• Site must be used for affordable 

housing, in accordance with the  

Metro Bond Local 

Implementation Strategy and 

N/NE Preference Policy

Proposed donation: 

3715 N. Interstate 



• Kaiser Permanente is 

honored to partner with the 

Portland Housing Bureau and 

the community to transform 

this site into safe, stable, 

affordable housing.

• We are excited to see the 

project take shape through 

community engagement, and 

we look forward to welcoming 

our new neighbors.

Thank you! 

Ruth.J.Adkins@kp.org

Daniel.J.Field@kp.org
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